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January 29, 2021 

 

 
Dear Staff and School Community:  
 
This letter is to notify you that an individual in our school has tested positive for COVID-19. 
We are keeping them in our thoughts and hoping they have a speedy recovery.  
 
In accordance with New Jersey Department of Health (NJDOH) regulations, our district 
has reported this information to the New Jersey Department of Education (NJDOE) and to 
our local health department.  We are working with the health department and are taking all 
recommended steps to ensure the safety of our students and staff.  A few of the steps we 
are implementing in cooperation with the local health department include: 
 

 This individual will not return to our district until they have completed isolation 
procedures for COVID-19 found in our Reopening Plan as well as other required steps 
needed for medical clearance. 
 

 Contact tracing measures have been implemented and any staff or student who was 
possibly exposed to this individual has been notified and referred to the Department of 
Health for additional guidance. 

 

 We will be following all recommendations from the Department of Health and our district 
Reopening Plan which can be found on our website at www.capemaytech.com 

 

 Families and staff will continue to be updated if additional steps need to be taken by our 
district.  

 
Please reach out to our High School Nurse, Ms. Zipparo by phone at 609-380-0200 ext. 
658 or email lzipparo@capemaytech.com with any questions or concerns regarding this 
notification.  
 
Sincerely,   
 

Nancy M. Hudanich 

Dr. Nancy M. Hudanich 

Superintendent 
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